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As an Oregon born citizen, I have observed how mail in voting has truly diluted the 

LEGAL voters in Oregon. Just this year there were at least 1,600 illegal votes cast in 

Oregon according to the Secretary of State…that is undoubtedly an underestimated 

count of illegal ballots being cast in our state. I do want being able to vote in Oregon 

as simple as possible for our citizens and if some can’t get to polling to vote like the 

elderly etc. there should be an option to vote by mail, but the steal is when the state 

issues a ballot for every Tom, Dick and Harry that dips a toe in our beautiful state. 

This is unacceptable! And a way to steal the vote. Our state government has lost the 

trust of its citizens by allowing this madness. That is why we voted in a new president 

and an administration that does not like waste and abuse that has been perpetrated 

on its citizens  


